
 

Parish Office Hours 

Monday and Tuesday:  
9.00am - 12.30pm  
Closed on Wednesday 
Thursday and Friday:  
9.00am - 3.30pm 
 

Parish Priest:  
Fr. Melvin Llabanes 
Parish Secretary:  
Mrs. Lynn Kuczera  
 

Sacred Heart Primary School 
Principal:  
Mr Michael Russo 
e: principal@shcroydon.catholic.edu.au 
t: 9724 4333  
w: shcroydon.catholic.edu.au 
 

Sacrament of Baptism 
Baptism will be celebrated by  
appointment following a  
Baptism Preparation Program. 
Sacrament of Marriage  
By appointment with at least  
6 months notice. 
 

St. Vincent de Paul 
If assistance is required, contact  
St Vincent de Paul: 1800 305 330  
(Free Call) 

Catholic Women’s League 
Maxine Grbac 0449 131 973 

Parish Choir 
Marie Janssen: 9779 9048  

50 Monastery Drive (PO Box 573), Croydon VIC 3136 

T: 0416 923 484  | E: contact@sacredheartcroydon.au 
sacredheartcroydon.au  | facebook.com/monasteryhill 

The Most SACRED HEART of JESUS 
18th June 2023 

Mass Times 
Saturday: 6.00pm Sunday 9.30am 

Tuesday to Friday: 9.30am 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Friday after 9.30am Mass 

Saturday 5.30pm until 6.00pm  

PLEASE PRAY FOR: 
 

We pray for all who are sick,  
especially,  

 David Wyers, Bill Gallagher,  
Leonie Flint, Brodie, Nicola,  

Monica Murphy, Betty Croker,  
Michael Westworth,  

Olga McDonald, Edith Moyes,  
Keith Moyes,  

Catherine Murtagh,  
Kevin & Carol Collins,  

Colleen Skedden,  
Ron Buchanan, , Lucy Horgan, 

Shannon Hannaford,  
and Beryl Clark. 

 

We pray for those parishioners that are unable 
to be among us this weekend and for  those 

who have died recently. 
 

And for those whose anniversary occurs at this 
time. 

 

Next  Week: 12th Sunday Ordinary Time Jer 20:10-13; Rom 5:12-15; Mt 10:26-33 

SATURDAY 24th June 
Eucharistic Ministers 
Linda Correia and Monica Gaynor 
Reader 
Valda Cupido 

SUNDAY 25th June 
Eucharistic Ministers 
Glenda Coutts, Maxine Grbac and Carol Koper 
Readers 
Bernadette Cleijne and Wilma De Jong 

http://www.sacredheartcroydon.au
https://www.facebook.com/monasteryhill


Replacement of the  

Monastery Windows 
 

The quote for the replacement of the windows  
of the monastery will be approx. $2500 per 

window.  
 
 

If you would like to contribute financially to the  
repair of the windows by a one off donation or  
6 monthly donations, our account details are: 

 
Bank: N.A.B.   
Account Name:   Sacred Heart Church Croydon 
BSB:  083 347               
Account No.:  46436 3811 
Reference: Windows 

 HOMILY OF HIS  

HOLINESS  

POPE FRANCIS 

Friday, 5 November 2021 
 
Remembrance. To remember  
[in Italian, ricordare], means “to  
return to the heart, to return with the 
heart”. Ri-cordare. What does the  
Sacred Heart of Jesus make us return 
to? To what He did for us: the Heart of 
Christ shows us Jesus who offers  
Himself, it is the compendium of his 
mercy. Looking at it – like John did in 
the Gospel (19: 31-37), it comes naturally 
to us to remember his goodness, which 
is freely given, which can be neither 
bought nor sold; and unconditional, it 
does not depend on our actions, it is 
sovereign. And it is moving. In today’s 
haste, in the midst of a thousand  
errands and continuous worries, we are 
losing the capacity to be moved and to 
feel compassion, because we are losing 
this return to the heart, that is, this 
memory, this return to the heart.  
Without memory one loses one’s roots, 
and without roots, one does not grow. 
It is good for us to nurture the memory 
of who has loved us, cared for us, and 
lifted us up.  

Credit Card  

Giving for 

June 

 
For those parishioners 
who give via credit card 
each month, there has 
been a delay in pro-
cessing your  offerings for 
the month of June. 
 
I will endeavour to have 
these processed within 
the next week.  Please 
contact the parish office 
if this is not convenient  
for you. 

Thanksgiving  

Envelopes 

Envelopes for the new financial year will be        
available to  collect from the narthex next 
weekend.  If you cannot find your assigned box 
of envelopes please contact the parish office on 
Ph: 0416 923 484. 

Peter’s Pence  
Special Collection - 25 June 
 

The Peter's Pence Collection is a worldwide  
collection that supports the activities of the  
Holy See through which Pope Francis governs 
the Church and exercises his charitable works.  

SCAM ALERT 

Please be careful of messages requesting any 
type of financial assistance. 
 

On Thursday we were notified by a number of 
parishioners who had received a text message 
claiming to be from Fr Melvin Llabanes  
requesting urgent help. 
 

This was a scam and we sincerely hope those 
contacted did not send any money. 
 

If you are unsure of a message (claiming to be 
from the parish priest), please contact the par-
ish office. 


